new information and communication technologies, environment, energy and
access to markets of developed countries.

CME and each of the participants who came to the meeting or had discussions with CME team
members welcomed this opportunity to participate in this issues and policy dialogue with the hope
that these recommendations and policy options will be considered seriously by the Government of
Canada and actions taken to ensure they are incorporated to strengthen and develop new
opportunities for increased trade and investment between Canada and the individual countries

and regions in Africa.



